
National Transportation Safety Board 
Office of the Managing Director 

Washington, DC 20594 

 

68389 

March 23, 2022 
 
   
Mr. Mark Baker 
mbaker@softlights.org 
 
Dear Mr. Baker: 
 

This is in reply to your most recent e-mail to the National Transportation Safety 
Board (NTSB) regarding your concern about LED lights on vehicles and your 
dissatisfaction with the NTSB’s responses to your earlier e-mails. 

 
We encourage you to pursue your concerns with the National Highway Traffic 

Safety Administration or with one of the non-government safety organizations, such as 
the Insurance Institute for Highway Safety, which may be able to conduct the study 
you desire. 

 
This will be our final reply to you on this issue. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
   
 
Shavonne Austin 
Chief 
Executive Secretariat 
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